
EDITORIAL 

Further thoughts about BC Studies. We would like subscribers to 
be more actively involved with the journal. Do not hesitate to let 
us know what you think about issues, articles or editorial policy. 

If you wish, suggest topics we should be covering, books we should be 
reviewing. Write or phone (604-822-3727). If you are in Vancouver, 
you are welcome to visit BC Studies in our new quarters at UBC, the 
C.K. Choi Building, 1855 West Mall (about 150 metres south of the 
Museum of Anthropology and adjacent to International House). The 
Choi Building, built largely of recycled materials and environmentally 
remarkably friendly — it is not connected to the sewer — is intriguing 
in its own right. BC Studies is on the ground floor, rooms 161 and 165; 
our large windows look into the forest and towards a pagoda shelter­
ing a bronze bell made by one of Japan's national treasures. You will 
meet Carlyn Craig, our new and enthusiastic editorial assistant/busi­
ness manager. 

The annual budget for BC Studies has been pared to the minimum 
and does not include donated time and space. Barely a quarter comes 
from subscriptions; the rest comes from UBC, the Social Sciences and 
Humanities Research Council of Canada, the University of Victoria, 
Simon Fraser University, and the University of Northern British 
Columbia. In the present climate, our level of funding is in jeopardy. 
We could raise subscription rates, counting on library support, but are 
loath to do so. Rather, our strategy is to attract more subscribers. To 
this end we have introduced a new, low student rate: $20 per year. We 
are committed to producing an attractive academic journal, and we 
count on you, our readers, to encourage others to subscribe. 

The editors 
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